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West Bengal Council of Higher Secondary Education

Vidyasagar Bhavan
912,Block DJ, Sector-ll, Salt Lake, Kolkata-91

No : L/PWlgll24 Date: 02.05.2024

Notification

Attention: All Heads of Hisher Secondarv Institution.

This is regarding submission of applications for permission for excess

admission for the academic year 2024-25 tothe Council.

1. Applications for the pu{pose should be submitted through online

portal only latest by 30th of June, 2024 and no new applications

received after the said date will be considered.

2. DI Recommendation is mandatory for all the applications.

3. In case the school is asking for permission of 400 or more seats in

Class XI, i.e.. 125 or more extra over the permissible limit of

275, the school should contact concerned Regional Office for a

physical inspection of the school. The inspection report should be

submitted along with the online application.
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Prof (Dr.) Chiranjib Bhattacharjee

PRESIDENT, WBCHSE
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